
 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
INVITATION FOR BIDS 

The Maine Air National Guard, DVEM is conducting a competitive bid 

process for the Repair Exterior of Building 518 Project (BGS 3388) at the 

Maine Air National Guard Base in Bangor, Maine. Bids will be opened 

and read aloud by the Maine Air National Guard at 2:00 p.m. on 25 

March 2025 at 2:00 p.m.

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General 

Services website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities



